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If you have not paid your dues this will be your last newsletter  
 

New Breakfast Location 
 

Starting with the January 25, 2020 Lancaster Breakfast , and the fourth Saturday of every month after 
that, we will be moving to the  Golden Corral Buffet, 2291 Lincoln Highway East Lancaster, Pa. 17602  (in 
place of Bird -n-Hand Rest.).  The new start time will be 8:30am. , even if you come early just go directly to 
the Private Party Room.  Cost is $9.50  per person (this includes the meal, beverages and tax,  It does not 
include gratuity! ). We have a pri vate party room with plenty of extra seating if needed. There will be a 
registration table just as before where you will pay Linda and I and we take care of the bill (no waiting in line, 
just come to the party room). We have used the Golden Corral Buffet t emporarily in the past and from what I 
understand everyone was happy with the Restaurant.  
I hope everyone will be happy with this change and that it doesn't inconvenience anyone in any way. We will 
have our own private room which will be great to have agai n. Time wise, the location is about the same as 

Bird -n-Hand. I am hoping to make our breakfast experience more relaxed and enjoyable for all.  Thank you!  - 

Linda and Harold 

 

1st Saturday.   Quakertown Breakfast   hosted by Ed & Kathy Benner. 

There were 11 retreads in attendance on a cold , sunny morning . Diane Gill handed out new 2020 membership 
cards to those in attendance. Even with only 11 retreads there we still did the 50/50.Kathy helped me sell the 

tickets and Kathy was the winner. We want to wish everyone Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. ï Ed & 

Kathy 

 

3rd Saturday   Shartlesville Breakfast  hosted by Mark & Susan Reich. 

No breakfast in December due to Christmas season.  
4th  Saturday  Lancaster Breakfast  hosted by Harold & Linda Robinson 

No regular breakfast in December due to Christmas, See notice re new location for 2020.  

 

Christmas  Breakfast      

81 Retreads were in attendance for the Christmas party breakfast.   Itôs always neat to see all the 
different Christmas apparel people wear, love seeing all the colors and designs!    As usual many 
brought door prizes to donate, so many that some tickets had to be called a 2 nd  time.   Huge thanks 
to everyone that donated!  
Also a huge thanks to our anonymous Santa Claus (and Mrs. Claus)   for donating the poinsettias 
again this year.   Thanks also to Jane Connelly for donating the hand sanitizers with the adorable 
little Santa hats. This breakfast is a busy event with much to do and we could not have done it 
without so many of Santaôs helpers, Harold and Linda Robinson, Jane Connelly, Ed & Kathy Benner 
and Greg and Diane Gill.   The name was pulled to win the refund of their membership dues and the 
winners were Calvin & Diane Ewell.  

Ron Richards (MD. Rep.) was the winner of the 50/50.   We were extremely touched by the presen-
tation the Gills made to us and so many good wishes, hugs and kind comments  that we will be 
missed.   We canôt remember when we felt so much love and appreciation!   We will miss each and 
every one of you!   We will remain Eastern PA Retreads and I know we will see some of you down 
the road.   We donôt have our exact date to pull out yet so we may still see some of you at the 
breakfasts.   
We wish you all a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New year!  

 Love, Bill & Nancy 
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From Your Outgoing Reps  
Most of you already know that Bill and I have stepped down as the Eastern Pa Reps.   First we want 
to thank you all for all the help and support you gave us through the years, also the years of our 
being Asst. Reps. We appreciated EVERY TIME you attended any event we booked, none of those 
events could be a success with YOU!    After 28 years in the Retreads you are much more than 
friends, you are our family and we will miss you all very much but its time for us to start a new 
chapter in our life, please keep us in your prayers.  
Your newly appointed Eastern PA Reps are Greg & Diane Gill and we have ev ery confidence that 
they will do a great job.   They have already done so much for our chapter as you know, handling 
the membership, sending out the newsletter and numerous other tasks they have helped us 
with.   They desire to keep the same activities becau se they know you enjoy these things and will 
probably have some new great ideas of their own.   Please show them your support.   We wish them 

the best of luck!  - Bill & Nancy  

 
 

From Your Reps  
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to everyone!!!!   First Greg and I would like to say again 
ñThank Youò to Bill and Nancy Lingenfelter for all their years of volunteering their time, talents and 
treasures as well as dedication to the Retreads.   Greg and I  were surprised when Bill and Nancy 
approached us and asked us to be their replacements since they were retiring.   It took us a little bit 
to make a decision as we are both still working and running our own family business.   We talked it 
over and with the help, support and understanding from Art and our boys we decided to take the 
positions so that we can continue all the fun we have had this far with the Retreads.   We are looking 
forward to being your New Reps for Eastern Pa and will do our very best at up holding the traditions 

we are all accustomed to that Bill and Nancy have put in place over the years.   
Greg and I joined the Retreads in 2012 as members and have been Assistant Reps for approximately 
2 years, time fl ies so fast, however we have been attend ing Retread functions even before Greg 
and I got married in 1991 with his parents Clarence and Lorraine Gill. Greg has been attending 
Retread functions since he was about 8 years old, which is the same age that we started to bring 
our sons Jason and David Gill.  
I remember the 1 st Annual Mid -Winter Banquet being at Harvest Drive, at which time Mary Lou 
Sturgis and Dexter were the Eastern Pa Reps at the time,  which was the first event that I attended 
and there was a comedian/magician there and I had a very e mbarrassing experience but everyone 
thought it was funny and was laughing so we went along with it.   That was the time when Greg and 
I both knew that when we were of age we were joining the group as everyone is so friendly and 
kind, to the point they made you feel like family.   Yes! You are all family to us and we value each 
and every one of you.   
If there is anything that anyone would like to do in the upcoming years or changes you would like 

to see please feel free to contact either one of us or Ed and Ka thy Benner who are our Assistant 

Reps for Eastern Pa.  -  Greg and Diane Gill - Eastern Pa Reps  

Membership Renewal Contest  
The winners  of the membership renewal contest are Calvin and Diane Ewell of East Earl, Lancaster 
County. Congratulations, your prize will be in the mail shortly.  
 

  



 
Ads will run 2 months then can be renewed by the member selling. 

 

 
2008 Honda ST1300, Red. Heated grips, fork mounted moto lights, right angel valve stems, cus-
tom Corbn seat + stock seat, adjustable windscreen, helibar riser, 12v outlet, adjustable seat 
height. Very good condition, asking $4200. Carl Robinson 4 84 -574 -2566.  
 
2014 Can Am Spyder RT Limited, white, 6,700 miles, $16,000. Rich Troxell 610 -413 -1297.  

 
 

 
       

Breakfast and Events Schedule    
 

Most events have a flyer or information included in this or a previous newsletter. If you need another copy contact Art 
Grantz or go online at www.eparetreads.com to download or print a copy of any flyer. 

 
Jan   4  9:30 a.m. at Johnôs Plain and Fancy Diner, 50 S West End Blvd, Quakertown PA. 

Jan   5  9:00 a.m. at Mountain Gate Restaurant, off RT 15 just South of Thurmont MD. 

Jan 11, 2020 ï Polar Bear Ride. Golden Corral Lancaster, 9:00 A.M. 
Jan 18 10:00 a.m. Blue Mountain Family Restaurant, 24 Roadside Dr Shartlesville PA. 
Jan 25 8:30 a.m. at Golden Corral, 2291 Lincoln Hwy East (RT 30), Lancaster PA 

Feb  1  9:30 a.m. at Johnôs Plain and Fancy Diner, 50 S West End Blvd, Quakertown PA. 
Feb 2   9:00 a.m. at Mountain Gate Restaurant, off RT 15 just South of Thurmont MD. 

Feb 8   4:00 p.m. Winter Banquet at Yoders Banquet Center, New Holland PA 
Feb 8   2:00 p.m. Rally planning meeting, Yoders Banquet Center, New Holland PA 

Feb 15 10:00 a.m. Blue Mountain Family Restaurant, 24 Roadside Dr Shartlesville PA. 
Feb 22 8:30 a.m. at Golden Corral, 2291 Lincoln Hwy East (RT 30), Lancaster PA 

Mar  1  9:00 a.m. at Mountain Gate Restaurant, off RT 15 just South of Thurmont MD. 
Mar  7  9:30 a.m. at Johnôs Plain and Fancy Diner, 50 S West End Blvd, Quakertown PA. 

Mar 21 10:00 a.m. Blue Mountain Family Restaurant, 24 Roadside Dr Shartlesville PA. 
Mar 28 8:30 a.m. at Golden Corral, 2291 Lincoln Hwy East (RT 30), Lancaster PA 

 
 

 

2020 Retreads Events 
 

Jan 11, 2020 ï Polar Bear Ride. Golden Corral Lancaster, 9:00 A.M. 
February 8, 2020, Winter Banquet, Yoderôs, New Holland PA 
May 14-16 2020 Mid Atlantic Regional Rally, Bird-in-Hand PA 
June 15-18 2020 International Rally ï Johnson City TN 

July 20-22, 2020 Western PA Rally, Erie PA 
November 15, 2020,  American Music Theater, Lancaster PA 

December 5, 2020, Christmas Lunch at Yoders 
 

Events by Other Organizations 
 

Feb 7-9 2020 Timonium Motorcycle Show. Fairgrounds, Timonium MD 
 

Looking Ahead      
July 20-22 2020, Western PA Rally, Erie PA 

July 20-22 2020, Four Corners Rally, Pinetop AZ 
September 2021, International Rally, Coffeeville KS 

http://www.eparetreads.com/


 
 

 
      

                                Saturday January 11, 2020  
                                  Retreads Polar Bear Ride 

                                                                                    9:00 A.M. 

 
 
Get your cold weather gear out and join me for an invigorating ride during our Winter months. 

For most this may be the first ride of the year. Bring your friends, make them suffer along 
with you!  
We'll start our day with a warm breakfast at the Golden Corral Buffet, 2291 Lincoln Highway 
East, Lancaster, Pa. 17602 at 9am.. From there we will head out, the routes we will take will 
depend somewhat on how the roads are at that time. But rest assured there will be some rest 
stops and possibly (almost definitely), a coffee shop along the way. 

 

Of course if there is snow or ice on the ground and riding is not safe this event will have to be 
cancelled. 

Come and join me!   - Harold Robinson  

 
 

Thank you Bill & Nancy 
 

Bill & Nancy, you have done so much for us that I donôt know where to begin. You have planned 
almost all our social events for the past 10 years including Letôs Meet for Dinner, Christmas Shows 
and Dinner Theater Nights. You booked the entertainers for both the Eastern PA Winter Banquet 
and the Mid Atlantic Rally, and you always found good entertainment. 

You have hosted the Shartlesville Breakfast for 15 years and our Pizza Social at Island Pizza fpr 
many years. You helped with the Mid Atlantic Rally in countless ways and you always supported the 
activities planned by others. 
We are glad that you intend to remain members of Eastern PA and we are sure that some of us will 
see you at rallies in the future. We are happy that you are embarking on what we all hope will be 
an exciting and fulfilling new life even though we will miss you very much. we wish you good health 
and much happiness 
From all the Eastern PA Retreads: Thank you very very much.  

Robert Ozborne -  OZ -   June 2, 1929 -  December 10, 2019  
We are sad to inform you of the death of OZ, Bob Osborne. Bob was a New York Retread 
who relocated to PA and joined the Eastern PA Retreads in 1989. OZ started our month ly 
breakfast in Shartlesville in 1991 and it has been going strong ever since then. He quit 
riding sometime after 1998 and dropped out of the club shortly after that.  In addition 
to being a breakfast host he also led many interesting rides for the club  and wrote 
articles for our newsletter . 
At this time I have no address for sending cards but will publish one if I am able to get 
it.  

 



 

 
    

 



 



Eastern Pennsylvania Retreads  

Winter Banquet      Feb 8 , 20 20  

At Yoderõs Banquet Center 

 14 South Tower Road   New Holland PA 17557  

Route 23 & South Tower Road  

Delicious Family Style Meal J  Professional Entertainment J  Door Prizes  

Social Time 3:30 to 4:00 p.m. Meal served at 4:00  

Entertainment following meal  

Ticket price = $28.00 per person.  REGISTER BY FEB 1st  

Need a hotel room after the banquet? Country Squire Hotel is offering a Retreads discount. 

504 E Main St, New Holland PA 717-354-4166  

  

Make checks payable to Eastern PA Retreads  

Mail to: Greg & Diane Gill  P.O. Box 573  

Saylorsburg, Pa  18353  570 -369 -2467  eastparetreads@live.com     

  

--------------------------------------- cut ----------------------- here --------------------------------------------------------------  

Winter Banquet  

  

Name(s)  __________________________________________   

Phone________________  Email____________________ ____   

Number attending               X  $28  =            _    Amount enclosed   

 



 
         

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 


